
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Developing the patient voice 

in Southwark 
National Patient Participation Group Week, 2-7 June  

NHS Southwark CCG wants to recognise the contributions 
local people make to their GP practice and patient groups, 

sharing examples of the good work they do 

At the event you can… 

 Learn about the role of patient 
groups in Southwark  

 Share top tips about making 
your patient group a success 

 Take part in practical sessions 
about  

o Objectives of patient groups 

o Having effective meetings   

o Designing publicity and leaflets 

 Find out about free training for 
Patient Participation Groups 

 

Tuesday 3 June 

2014 
6 – 8pm 

Cambridge House 

1 Addington Square 

SE5 0HF 

Book your place 
Online 

southwark-ppg-week-
event.eventbrite.co.uk 

By email 
souccg.southwark-

ccg@nhs.net 

By phone  

020 7525 7888 
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